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MEETING 
COMMENCED 

9:30am, June 15, 2018 
Linn-Benton Community College, Albany 

MEETING CALLED BY Kristi Collins 

WORK GROUP 
MEMBERS PRESENT 

Jerri Wolfe, Renee Smith, Froukje Spaak, Kendra Mshnuik 

VERSION Final 

RECORDED Yes 

 

Agenda topics 

DISCUSSION ITEM Pollywog Update 

Kristi and LeAnne presented at the Oregon Health Authority Innovation Cafe.  

Attendees were excited and interested in learning about Pollywog. 

LeAnne presents the Pollywog Progress Report. 

 
 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM Sub-Committee Updates 

A. Training Alignment 

Family Connections developed a PBIS Training Proposal. 

In order to reach home-based providers, Family Connections will offer a 3-credit online class called 
"Constructive Discipline" and reflects the PBIS model that focuses on 2-5 year olds. 

Family Connections will act as coach for home-based providers. 

Agencies are encouraged to identity who will coach so they can attend the PBIS Train the Trainer 
training. 

Family Connections plans to offer separate PBIS coaching trainings. 

This sub-group will meet again in the fall to get back on track with other projects.  

Next Steps: 

 Jerri agrees to confirm if the PBIS Train the Trainer training is free for participants outside of Lincoln 
county. 

B. Universal Intake 

Next Steps: 

 Kristi will reach out to agencies with preschool slots to discuss Preschool Promise and their capacity 
within every learning hub in Oregon. 

 
 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM Regional Equity Training 

The Equity Training flyer is located on basecamp and the Hub website.  



This training conflicts with the PBIS Train the Trainer training. 

 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM OCCC ECE Certificate 

Oregon Coast Community College now offers an Early Childhood Education certificate, which is a boon for 
the workforce in Lincoln county. 

There is no childcare provided on campus. 

 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM ELD/ELC Updates 

Oregon is working with the Build and ELD/ELC to move forward. 

The ELD/ELC will visit our hub on August 2, 2018. 

Next Steps: 

 Kristi will send out information about the site visit agenda and schedule 

 
 

NEXT MEETING   Kristi will send out a doodle poll to determine summer availability. 

MEETING 
ADJOURNED 

  11:40am 

 


